
 

 

 

 
Board of County Commissioners 

Clackamas County 

 

Members of the Board: 

 

Authorization to Purchase a Freightliner Loader Truck from McCoy Freightliner of 

Portland for the Department of Transportation and Development  

 

Purpose/ 

Outcomes 

Approval to purchase a Freightliner loader hot patch truck for the Clackamas 

County Department of Transportation and Development. 

Dollar Amount and 

Fiscal Impact 

$221,227.21 

Funding Source Clackamas County Transportation Maintenance Division 

215-7433-00-485520 

Duration To expire December 30, 2020 

Previous Board 

Action 

N/A 

Strategic Plan 

Alignment 

This project will provide strong infrastructure and ensure safe communities by 

maintaining the County’s existing road infrastructure. 

Counsel Review N/A 

Contact Person Warren Gadberry, Fleet Manager 503-650-3988 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Clackamas County Department of Transportation and Development has requested that Clackamas 

County Procurement purchase a Freightliner Hot Patch Truck from McCoy Freightliner of Portland to 

replace their current hot patch truck that has reached the end of its useful life.  These trucks are used to 

maintain an adequate and safe surface on County roads. 

Procurement Process: 

Approval of this purchase is being requested under the Local Contract Review Board Rule C-046-0440, 

Authority of Cooperative Procurements. The purchase will be made off cooperative contract #5560 State 

of Oregon Price Agreement with JMR Group LLC dba McCoy Freightliner of Portland for Freightliner. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the Board of County Commissioners approve this purchase. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tralee Thorn 

Clackamas County Procurement 

Placed on the Agenda of ________________________by Procurement and Contract Services 

 

Board Approval_______________________________________________________ 




